
 

 

 

12/09/2018 

 

“iMPF Online Service” and “MPF IVRS Service” will be temporarily suspended from 3:00pm on 

15 September 2018 (Sat) to 5:59am on 16 September 2018 (Sun) for system maintenance 

and service upgrade. Customers are advised to make necessary arrangement in advance. 

Thank you for your understanding and apologize if any inconvenience caused. The 

above-mentioned services will be resumed since 6:00am on 16 September 2018 (Sun). For 

enquiries, please contact Customer Services Hotline at (852) 223 95559. 


